
WELCOME 
TO TRINITY 

UNITED 
METHODIST 

CHURCH
Sunday, January 03, 2021



The church building will 
remain closed until further 

notice. Join us for LIVE virtual 
Sunday worship at 9am. 

All in person activities/events 
are suspended.



On behalf of all of the 

TUMC Staff, THANK 

YOU for your kind gifts 

and Christmas wishes 

you all shared. We truly 

appreciate the kindness 

given to us. We look 

forward to a wonderful 

year of ministry with you 

in 2021!



Committee Meetings this Week

Monday – January 4th

7:00 p.m.  Worship Meeting

Zoom ONLY

(Members check email for 

instructions)


